
                  Weekly Bulletin 

1.3.19 

Please click on this link to open the Homework Page on the School Website https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642 

Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 
Whole School 
 
 
 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 
Thursday 7th March – remember to wear 
Pyjama’s and bring your favourite bedtime story 
to school.  
 
Friday 15th March is Comic Relief Please come in 
no-uniform and bring a donation – Thanks 
 
Cross Country competition at Harden Cricket 
Club after school on Thursday 7th March. Don’t 
forget your race numbers and safety pins! Miss T 
 

 
 

Nursery  Bring your scooter (and helmet) to 
school on Monday 5th March to help 
with our Comic Relief run to China. 

Reception 
 
 
 

Date for your diary – Rainbow Factory Visit 
payment is Due on Parent Pay by 11th March – 
Thank You 

£5 Snack money is Due for this half 
term. 

Year 1 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 2 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 3 
 
 
 

St Anne’s balance is due 7th March  - Thanks 
 
Please continue to use times tables Rockstars! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4 
 
 
 

Windermere –Final Balance is now due!  Please 
ensure clearance on Parent Pay – Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642


 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 
 

Northumberland Residential information 
meeting – Tuesday 5th March 6-6.30pm. A few 
balances are still outstanding. Please ensure 
clearance asap – Thanks. 
 
Year 5 have PE on World Book Day. You can 
wear PE kit under nightwear and please wear 
your trainers not slippers. Thanks – Miss T 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 
 
 
 

   

 

 
 

 

 


